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Circular No.EPS/20/2017-18

To: Members of the Council                                                  

                                             
Sub:  Transition Provisions under GST

Dear Member,

As you are aware, GST will be implemented from July 1, 2017. The Government
has introduced transition provisions   to facilitate smooth and hassle free
transition to the GST regime and also to ensure that no ITC (Input Tax Credit) /
benefits earned in the existing regime are lost.

Enclosed (click here) please find a Note on Transition Provisions under GST.

You are requested to please go through the above and do the needful.

In case, you need any clarification, please get in touch with Shri A. Ravi
Kumar, Joint Director, TEXPROCIL. You may also send your queries on the
email IDs ravikumar@texprocil.org / vimal@texprocil.org.

Regards,

Dr. Siddhartha Rajagopal
Executive Director

TEXPROCIL
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